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TOWN OF SHELBY TOWN BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
REGARDING GRAVEL ROAD WIND PROJECT 

APPLICATIONS FOR SPECIAL USE PERMIT AND  
SITE PLAN APPROVAL 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held at the Town Hall 4062 Salt 
Works Rd., Medina, NY 14103 by the Town of Shelby Town Board on June 14, 2022 at 
6:15 PM for the purpose of hearing public comments on the special use permit and site 
plan applications submitted by Borrego Solar System, Inc. for the installation of two 
wind turbines on South Gravel Road.  Additional information concerning the applications 
will be available on the Town of Shelby’s website (www.townofshelbyny.org). Anyone 
wishing to speak on the subject should participate in the public hearing.  The Town 
Board invites written and oral comments on this proposed project during the public 
hearing.  
 
The Town Board will also accept written comments on the proposed project submitted 
electronically to the Deputy Town Clerk at dnolan@townofshelbyny.org 
 or mailed to the following address: Attn:  Deputy Town Clerk – Public Comments, 
Shelby Town Hall, 4062 Salt Works Road, Medina, NY 14103.  Written comments 
submitted via email or regular mail must be received by the Town Clerk by 5:00 PM on 
June 14, 2022. 
 
By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Shelby 
 
 
Darlene A. Rich, MMC, RMC 
Town Clerk 
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